

Notices to Parents and Guardians

A message to all parents from the Director of IT

Frector of IT has placed some important information in the notices section of the

Parent Polence of email phishing attacks targeted at parents of children at independent schools.

Also on the Parent Portal is the recently updated Pupil Acceptable Usage of Computers Policy. It is published on the F pages of the school website and can also be downloaded here: O Pupil Acceptable Usage Policy

St Cecilia Concerts, Saturday 24th and Sunday 25th November at 7.30pm in the Alington Hall

Next weekend we look forward to one of the major highlights in the School's musical calendar. The St Cecilia Concerts are performed by the combined forces of the Shrewsbury School Community Choir, Chapel Choir, Symphony, Orchestra and Wind Orchestra. This year the programme includes the first movement of Rachmaninov's glorious 2nd Plano Concerto, performed by Kanel Nishil (Ch 5), Haydris Mass in Time of War, movements from Beethoveris 1st Symphory and works for wind orchestra.

Performances are in the Allington Hall at 7.30pm on Saturday 24th and Sunday 25th November, Tickets are free and can be booked in advance at 6 www.ticketsource.co.uk/htrevoburyschool Shrewsbury School Parents' Association Christmas Fair, Sunday 25th November, 11am - 4pm in Quod

Junior School Play: Under Milk Wood, Thursday 29th November - Saturday 1st December at 7.30pm in the Ashton Theatre

Hot on the heels of the Senior School Play 'A Streetcar Named Desire', the Junior thesplans of Shrevanother 20th century classic, Under Milk Wood by Dylan Thomas, Audiences are in for a treat!

Tickets are free and available to order via www.ticketsource.co.uk

Carol Services - Final Reminder

The closing date for Carol Service ticket applications is Friday 23rd November.

Latest News



Congratulations to the 1st XI, who have won through to the Quarter-Finals of the ISFA Boodles Cup, and to the U15s, who have reached the last 16 of the ISFA Investec Cup.

Read More



The U16A XI were thrilled and honoured to have their match against Bolton School this week refereed by Martin Atkinson, one of the most experienced and highly respected Premiership and FIFA referees in the country.



Read More



Thanks to generous donations from pupils, staff and parents at three school charity events this term, we have raised almost £2,000 for the Shrewsbury Food Hub, Winston's Wish and the Shewsy.

Read More





The latest bulletin for Fifth and Sixth Formers from Toby Percival, Higher Education Adviser. Lots of useful information about events, talks, exhibitions and taster days.



Mr Kirk and Mr Smiter took 25 Lower Sixth Physics pupils to an entertaining and informative 'Physics in Action' event at the University of Warwick on Tuesday 13th November.

Read More



The Hunt had a busy and successful weekend, with the U15 boys' and girls' teams both competing in the regional round of the ESAA Cup in Newport, Shropshire, and the seniors racing in a friendly against Bromsgrove and ... Read More



his week's edition of the upil podcast includes an iterview with Mrs atcham about the Duke of dinburgh Bronze Award, lus a round-up of recent ews and events to look prward to next week.

Read More





alopian MUN delegates njoyed a very successful onference at Malvern St ames last weekend, with e Equatorial Guinea elegation picking up the pp prize against stiff poposition, in addition to lany individua...



In this week's edition of the micro-magazine for the intellectually curlous, Deputy Head (Academic) Maurice Walters explores how our fascination with light and dark has dominated cultural development.

Read More



ven Shrewsbury crews mpeted at this year's urs' Head of the River, ey were among 483 sws racing for honours the Thames Tideway.

Read More



Shrewsbury School competed in the Richard Black Fives Cup at Eton College last weekend with a team comprising five pupils, one member of staff and one Old Saloplan.

Read More

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calen No Events added to the Newsletter